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Measure 11 is the voice of the voters of Oregon and should not be changed without a 

new Measure being sent to the voters. First Oregon is looking to allow these 

criminals a voice to vote while in prison our rapists and murderers and now Oregon is 

looking to reduce there prison sentence going AGAINST measure 11 that was voted 

in by Oregon voters NOT passed by our legislature but passed by the NON criminals 

of our state. Really don't understand what all this hugging up to the criminals is all 

about, but honestly it's sickening if anything you should be sending those hugs to the 

victims and there families. Measure 11 should stand and NO prisoners shouldn't vote 

on this either. 


